
Kings Beach event center deal
nearly done
North Tahoe Public Utility District board of directors will
have a special meeting Sept. 18 at 5:30pm meeting at the North
Tahoe Event Center in Kings Beach to consider the final draft
for the lease agreement for the center.

The board intends to enter a partnership with Laulima Kings
Beach Event Center LLC to operate and maintain the facility.

If the resolution is approved, the clock starts on a variety
of required actions for the district and Laulima as outlined
in  the  lease.  Laulima’s  responsibilities  include  providing
information to the district to verify financial ability within
60 days and submitting renovation design concepts within 30
days. 
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